
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Two new Paul Harris Fellows inducted at the President’s BBQ 

 

The club’s raving reporter, Rod Downe, writes..... 
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Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

Or Sgt-at-arms Cedric, by 

10am by phone or SMS on 

0419 940 381 / 9795 7498 

(apologies to Rose Hotel 

have been discontinued)             

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
jim@jimstephen.com.au 
 

 

LIFE’S LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 
 

BIRTHDAYS WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Barbara Sibson 30
th

  Peter & Nancy Hill 3
rd

 April Terry Coote 1
st
 April 

Kevin Eagles 2
nd

 April   

   

   

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, March 28th, 2012 
 

Next week’s speaker 
Will be notified in a separate email 

Duties: March 28
th

   

Host & Grace Sandro Agrizzi  

Properties Lee Dillon  

Properties Glen Fraser  

Reception Terri Paini  

Reception Andy Perrella  

Introduction Eric Hodgson  

Thanks Morris Johnston  

Ticket Sales Mike Hendy  

Fines Gordon Golby  

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop  

   
   
   
   
   

 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/


Under the Stars at beautiful Paradise Farm on Wednesday evening  

the Rotary Club of South Bunbury came together to recognise two living Stars 

—Ray Philp and Marry Harris awarded Paul Harris Fellowships. 

 

In their presentations Roger Veen and Sandro Agrizzi had a common thread  

when they spoke of the popularity and quality of character of Ray and Murray  

in their contributions to Rotary and Community. 

 

In Murray’s response to Rotarians and Partners and special guests he spoke emotionally  

of the support of Helen and their family and friends and the role they played in his 

contribution. 

 

Ray, as humble as ever, in an interview this morning talked about his wife Val and what 

Rotary meant to him - and the friendship and fellowship he enjoys so much. 

 

For Ray’s interview and more about Murray’s speech with pics and much more, log onto 

website next Tuesday when Rod returns to Bunbury and pays tribute to two of Rotary’s most 

valuable friends. 

 

Congratulations Murray & Helen and Ray & Val – we are proud to share in the celebration of 

your achievements! 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


